SPECIAL REPORT/THE INVESTIGATIONS GROUP
1888 Century Park East, Suite 1606
Los Angeles, California 90067

February 2, 1978

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Rt. 12

Frederick, Maryland 21701
Dear Mr. Werisberg:

Mr. Flynt has passed your letter, dated January 11,
1978, on to me to answer.

We will ask one of our experts to look at your
book, Post Mortem, and we will be in touch with you
at a later date regarding your claim for the reward.
Thank you for your interest in the matter.
Very truly youyfs,

Mark Lane
Director
The Investigations Group
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